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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 8:02 PM


To: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Cc: Naseem Alston


Subject: Re: USFWS Baseline language


First paragraph makes sense to me and is consistent with our EB; second paragraph

does not and is not. It would help to talk with them about it because I'm not following

what was written in paragraph 2.


On Mon, Mar 4, 2019 at 4:12 PM Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Brian and Naseem,


Here is something that FWS put together for baseline. If we can use this in the NMFS baseline then it would


help on the consistency matter. Have a look and let me know if we can insert it into what you guys are


drafting.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

